UTILITIES DEPARTMENT

Wes Byne, P.E.
Director

MEMO
TO: Geri Sams, Procurement Director
FROM: Wes Byne, P.E., Utilities Dirdctor

DATE: 03/28/23

SUBJECT: Bid Item #23-137 Highland Ave WTP Filter Modification Parts for
Phase 2 for Augusta, GA — Utilities Department

We have reviewed the bid tab sheet and submittals received for the above item. We agree with
Ardurra Engineers, that Southern Valve & Metals, LLC is the only responsive bidder.

I concur with the recommended award of bid item #23-137 to the only responsive bidder,
Southern Valve & Metals, LLC. The department recommends award for the bid price of
$298,647.00.
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